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Government
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Department of
28 August 2014 State Development
Ms Alecia Wright

Tenures and Approvals Coordinator
Santos Limited

GPO Box 2455

ADELAIDE SA 5001

Dear Alecia,
PIPELINE LICENCE (PL) 20 — Annual Reporting and Submission Timeframes

| refer to your letter dated 24 July 2014, seeking approval for a change to the reporting
period and submission timeframes for PL 20 Annual Reports.

| note that this request has been made in order to facilitate internal efficiencies and
ease of management so that the annual report in relation to PL 20 is due for
submission at the same time as other SACBJV Annual Reports.

In accordance with Section 134 of the Petroleum and Geothermal Energy Act 2000,
Regulation 33(1) of the Petroleum and Geothermal Regulations 2013 and pursuant to
an instrument of sub delegation dated 21 September 2012, | hereby approve:

e An extension of time to allow Santos to report on a calendar year basis for PL
20 with submission of the Annual Report due for submission by 31 March each
year.

The next annual report in relation to PL 20 covering the period 13 March 2014 - 31
December 2014 is now due for submission to the Department of State Development by
31 March 2015 and should be submitted to DSD.Compliance@sa.gov.au

Please note that the above approval will be periodically reviewed and may be revoked
at any time.

Should you require any further information with regards to this approval, please
contact Ms Lee Kinnear Executive Officer, Compliance Committee on (08) 8226 5003
or by email at lee kinnear@sa.gov.au.

Yours sincerely

N7

J. S. ZABROWARNY

General Manager

Licensing and Legislation

Energy Resources Division

Department of State Development

Delegate of the Minister for Mineral Resources and Energy
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